
To the House Judiciary Committee, 

 

Please say no to HB 4005. It is senseless and puts law abiding gun owners at risk. It would give real 

criminals more power and less reaponsibility for actions taken with stolen guns.  

It also renders home defense firearms useless, again leaving law abiding gun owners at risk.  

 

Infact this whole piece of legislation does nothing to promote gun safety and everything to punish gun 

owners. Disarming good citizens should never be the goal. Promote safety and gun education rather 

than installing punishment to those trying to keep up with the ridiculous crusade of disarming 

Americans.  

 

A concerned citizen! 

 


